
 

October 2022 

October has been a great month for the Snow Monkeys. We have been working hard on our 

Myths and Legends topic, including learning about Greek Myths and presenting our learning in 

different ways. In Literacy we have looked at books by Anthony Browne and Oliver Jeffers. 

Maths has been interesting too, with work on numbers, addition and subtraction and 

measurement. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


